
Large Heath Butterfly 

Monitoring Workshop

IPCC will host a Large Heath Butterfly Monitoring workshop on 

Lodge Bog, Co. Kildare on 

Sunday 11th June

Meeting at the Bog of Allen Nature Centre @ 12pm.

The workshop will be lead by butterfly expert Jesmond Harding of 

Butterfly Conservtation Ireland.

Participants will be trained to monitor the endangered Large Heath butterfly

(Coenonympha tullia) as part of a national monitoring programme set up by IPCC

and the National Biodiversity Data Centre.

Places on this workshop will be limited so please register

your interest with Katie at bogs@ipcc.ie

Event organised by Irish Peatland Conservation Council with support from

the National Biodiversity Data Centre and Kildare County Council 


